
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021. 777 
Released – 13 May 2021 
 
Thank you for your email dated 15 April 2021 requesting information regarding Occupational 
Health services.  
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your original request together with our response. 
 
Original request: 
 
Questions Answers  
Do you currently outsource your 
Occupational Health Services?  

Yes* 

If so, Who do you currently use for 
your Occupational Health Services?  

Optima Health – Working on Wellbeing 
trading as Optima Health 

When is your current contract up 
with your current Occupational 
Health Provider?  

Initial term ends on 5 January 2023 

What was your spend for 2020 on 
Occupational Health Services? 

£505k** 

Are you currently running on the new 
CCS Occupational Health 
Framework?  

No, we are using the older framework 
due to the time of the award, RM3795 

 
*Please note that the answers provided relate to the Trust’s occupational health provision for 
normal business and it excludes anything Covid-19 vaccination related. 
 
**Please note that this was an exceptional year as we switched providers and part of the 
expenditure was in relation to incorrect invoicing from the previous provider in relation to the 
previous year and some was in relation to the new provider sorting out various issues left by the 
previous provider.  We would normally expect to spend £350k. 


